
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 

 

PLANNING AND ZONING COMMISSION 

 

 

The Planning and Zoning Commission of the Town of Beacon Falls, Ct. will hold 

a public hearing on February 20, 2014, at 7:00 P.M.  The public hearing will be for  

a proposed moratorium for methadone clinics and marijuana dispensaries.  

 

 

Mary Ellen Fernandes 

Clerk, P & Z Commission 

 

 

Please publish on Feb 15, 2014  and Feb 18, 2014 


